Gaudette, Angela

From: Susan Benz <benz@benzresourcegroup.com>

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 10:49 AM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Historic Landmark Commission, June 22, 2020 Meetinh

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi there,
| am writing in support of C14H-1997-008, The Norwood House at 1018 Edgecliff Terrace

| am happy to speak to this project. | do think that Colleen Theriot is the best speaker as she has a high level of
specific knowledge about the house's history.

| will dial in and be available.
Thanks,

Susan

Susan Benz | Benz Resource Group

Please note my new office address!

Keep Calm and Carry On ... and wash your hands!

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
CSIRT@austintexas.gov.



